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Top DEP Stories 
 
Pennlive: Group threatens lawsuit against Brunner Island, accusing plant of toxic pollutant leakage 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2018/08/brunner_island_leakage_susqueh.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Environmental groups intend to sue Brunner Island over coal ash pollution into 
Susquehanna 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/environmental-groups-intend-to-sue-brunner-island-over-coal-
ash/article_13e4687e-ab9f-11e8-9fc4-0f333e2eaf5d.html 
 
York Daily Record: Brunner Island groundwater pollution alleged; environmental groups to sue Talen 
Energy 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/2018/08/29/brunner-island-groundwater-pollution-alleged-groups-
sue/1131096002/ 
 
York Dispatch: Four environmental groups threaten lawsuit over Brunner Island 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2018/08/29/four-environmental-groups-threaten-
lawsuit-over-brunner-island/1132151002/ 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Environmental groups say they’ll sue Brunner Island plant to stop pollution 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2018/08/29/environmental-groups-say-theyll-sue-brunner-
island-plant-to-stop-pollution/?_ga=2.244237381.1728119870.1535549920-255332124.1532091830 
 
ABC27: Groups plan to sue Brunner Island owners 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/york/groups-plan-to-sue-brunner-island-owners/1404453610 
 
FOX43: Lawsuit filed against Brunner Island Power Plant in York County for polluting Susquehanna River 
https://fox43.com/2018/08/29/lawsuit-filed-against-brunner-island-power-plant-in-york-county-for-
polluting-susquehanna-river/ 
 
Mentions 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Mine subsidence grows in Locust Gap 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/mine-subsidence-grows-in-locust-gap/article_f6fd0ef0-9005-
11e8-807e-03202d2e0212.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Rep. Everett discusses diverse issues in Picture Rocks 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2018/08/everett-discusses-diverse-issues-in-picture-
rocks/   
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Township to seek solutions to areas prone to flooding 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2018/08/township-to-seek-solutions-to-areas-prone-to-
flooding/  
 
Erie Times News: Wagner speaks to Erie business leaders 
http://www.goerie.com/news/20180829/wagner-speaks-to-erie-business-leaders 
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Air 
 
Beaver County Times: Bruce Mansfield to close by 2021 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/20180829/bruce-mansfield-to-close-by-2021  
 
Post-Gazette: Bruce Mansfield coal-fired plant to close in 2021 
http://www.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2018/08/30/Bruce-Mansfield-to-close-in-
2021/stories/201808300082 
 
StateImpact: FirstEnergy to close Bruce Mansfield, state’s largest coal-fired power plant 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2018/08/29/firstenergy-to-close-bruce-mansfield-states-
largest-coal-fired-power-plant/ 
 
Post-Gazette: U.S. Steel submits compliance plan for Clairton Coke Works 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2018/08/29/Coke-works-pollution-hearing-set-U-S-
Steel/stories/201808290170 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Penn State News: “Into the Woods” exhibit follows trail of nature education, conservation 
https://news.psu.edu/story/533336/2018/08/24/arts-and-entertainment/woods-exhibit-follows-trail-
nature-education 
   
Centre County Gazette: Shaver’s Creek set to reopen after 2-year renovation project 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/shavers-creek-set-to-reopen-after-2year-renovation-
project,1477590/  
 
Shamokin News-Item: Reauthorizing the LWCF (Opinion) 
https://www.newsitem.com/opinion/editorials/reauthorizing-the-lwcf/article_a5d5f6f5-2a0b-5a91-
9f15-a1dab9219578.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Public invited to provide input on Tiadaghton State Forest 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2018/08/public-invited-to-provide-input-on-tiadaghton-
state-forest/  
 
Centre Daily Times: Shaver’s Creek ready to welcome the public after 2-year closure 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/education/penn-state/article217195970.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: Agreement for emergency route into Washington Park in the works 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/agreement-for-emergency-route-into-washington-park-
in-the-works/article_fd70ed40-abb9-11e8-addd-17437b0d1a70.html 
 
Times Observer: 10th Annual Allegheny River clean-up 
http://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2018/08/10th-annual-allegheny-river-clean-up/ 
 
Energy 
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WITF/StateImpact: FirstEnergy to close Bruce Mansfield, state’s largest coal-fired power plant 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2018/08/29/firstenergy-to-close-bruce-mansfield-states-
largest-coal-fired-power-plant/ 
 
Mining 
 
Shamokin News-Item: $1M grant will revive mine 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/m-grant-will-revive-mine/article_7ba0c8c8-5fa4-56d1-b98d-
bab74de991a4.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Coal mine to reopen near Mount Carmel, employ 30  
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/coal-mine-to-reopen-near-mount-carmel-employ/article_d0229b6e-
abea-11e8-96a5-475724ec2f2a.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Atlantic Sunrise pipeline could begin moving gas Sept. 10; final landscaping 
delayed by storms 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/atlantic-sunrise-pipeline-could-begin-moving-gas-sept-final-
landscaping/article_42e1a658-abbf-11e8-9077-0f5d506287c4.html 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Risk assessment quantifies Mariner East hazards for residents in two counties 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2018/08/29/risk-assessment-quantifies-mariner-east-
hazards-for-residents-in-two-counties/ 
 
Observer-Reporter: Tariffs could delay cracker plant, Toomey contends 
https://observer-reporter.com/business/tariffs-could-delay-cracker-plant-toomey-
contends/article_468dfbba-aa3b-11e8-b95f-d7bc13a3abd6.html  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Viewpoint: There's a competitive marketplace for natural gas production in 
the region 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/08/30/viewpoint-theres-a-competitive-
marketplace-for.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Diversified's business model: Slow and steady natural gas wells 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/08/30/diversifieds-business-model-slow-and-
steady.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Mountain Valley Pipeline may bring back more workers 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/08/29/mountain-valley-pipeline-may-bring-back-
more.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Midstream oil and gas trade group expanding conference 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/08/29/midstream-oil-and-gas-trade-group-
expanding.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Engineering firm named for petrochemical storage hub team 
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https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/08/29/engineering-firm-named-for-
petrochemical.html 
 
Butler Eagle: Penn Energy makes filing to purchase Rex 
http://www.butlereagle.com/apps/pbcs.dll/article?AID=/20180829/BUSINESS01/708299985 
 
The Clarion News: Act 13 brings $240,500 to Clarion County and municipalities  
http://www.theclarionnews.com/news/frontpage/article_a432a2db-80d2-5d8d-aea6-
b816f8569cb9.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
CBS3 Philly: Montgomery County, Pa. Records First Cases Of West Nile Virus For 2018 
https://philadelphia.cbslocal.com/2018/08/29/montgomery-county-pa-west-nile-virus-montgomery-
township-west-nile-virus-lower-merion-township/ 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Mosquito spraying scheduled for this evening in Riverside, Washingtonville 
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/mosquito-spraying-scheduled-for-this-evening-in-riverside-
washingtonville/article_464e9f50-ab9f-11e8-8810-0b5ca7fa7de9.html 
 
Waste 
 
Centre County Gazette: CCRA and Penn State aim to make tailgate recycling and cleanup easy 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/ccrra-and-penn-state-aim-to-make-tailgate-recycling-
and-cleanup-easy,1477594/ 
 
Next Pittsburgh: The latest public art project coming to Pittsburgh: used straws from local restaurants? 
https://www.nextpittsburgh.com/latest-news/the-latest-public-art-project-coming-to-pittsburgh-used-
straws-from-local-restaurants/ 
 
St. Marys Daily Press: Solid Waste Authority sees success at Ridgway drop-off site  
https://smdailypress.com/content/solid-waste-authority-sees-success-ridgway-drop-site 
 
Water 
 
Pennlive: Steelton approves sale of water utility to PA American Water 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2018/08/steelton_water_system_sale_puc.html 
 
York Daily Record: Let clean water roll down like justice 
https://www.ydr.com/story/opinion/2018/08/29/let-clean-water-roll-down-like-justice/1133380002/ 
 
York Daily Record: Delmarva leaders worry Trump's latest coal energy plan could harm Chesapeake Bay 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/local/maryland/2018/08/29/delmarva-leaders-worry-trumps-new-
plan-could-harm-chesapeake-bay/1074549002/ 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Toxic algae spotted again in Doylestown-area reservoir 
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/20180829/toxic-algae-spotted-again-in-doylestown-
area-reservoir 
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State Impact: Advocates say PFAS bills would tighten federal control over chemicals 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2018/08/28/advocates-say-pfas-bills-would-tighten-federal-
control-over-chemicals/ 
 
Lansdale Reporter: North Wales holds hearing on updated stormwater plan 
https://www.thereporteronline.com/news/north-wales-holds-hearing-on-updated-stormwater-
plan/article_fc3f2558-ab1f-11e8-832d-e35d2046b4d0.html 
 
Towanda Daily Review: TMA water boil advisory completely lifted 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/tma-water-boil-advisory-completely-
lifted/article_acd5d378-cf44-5ac5-b94c-a8ae19c523f2.html 
 
WTAE: Leak leads to water outage in Allegheny-Clarion schools 
https://www.wtae.com/article/leak-leads-to-water-outage-in-allegheny-clarion-schools/22872439 
 
Tribune-Review: Free water dries up for City of Pittsburgh, zoo, Phipps 
https://triblive.com/local/allegheny/14024550-74/free-water-dries-up-for-city-of-pittsburgh-zoo-phipps 
 
Tribune-Review: Flood warning in effect through early Thursday in southern Fayette 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/14025941-74/flood-warning-in-effect-through-early-thursday-in-
southern-fayette 
 
Tribune-Review: First phase of work to repair Pittsburgh's largest water reservoir is complete 
https://triblive.com/local/allegheny/14024294-74/first-phase-of-work-to-repair-pittsburghs-largest-
water-reservoir-is-complete 
 
Butler Eagle: DEP puts developer on notice for runoff 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20180830/NEWS20/708299847 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
ABC27: Lancaster sinkhole 'victim' talks tedious repair process 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/lancaster/lancaster-sinkhole-victim-talks-tedious-repair-
process/1405890648 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Digging at Tanger Outlets expected to end Friday; cause of giant hole not yet 
determined 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/digging-at-tanger-outlets-expected-to-end-friday-cause-
of/article_c11b578c-abbd-11e8-9228-6f638f632789.html 
 
Chambersburg Public Opinion: Mild winter? Nah, it's going to be a 'long, cold, snowy one,' another 
farmers almanac says 
https://www.publicopiniononline.com/story/news/2018/08/30/farmers-almanac-predicts-snowy-cold-
long-winter-mid-atlantic-pennsylvania/1117628002/ 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Retiring Arway will be missed at Pennsylvania Fish and Boat Commission 
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https://cumberlink.com/sports/outdoors/bj_small/retiring-arway-will-be-missed-at-pennsylvania-fish-
and-boat/article_61e48911-f7e8-524f-a387-d2fcd43a7de5.html 
 
FOX43: York County Emergency Management Office urges residents to report storm damage 
https://fox43.com/2018/08/29/york-county-emergency-management-office-urges-residents-to-report-
storm-damage/ 
 
Centre Daily Times: Environmental groups fight back against corporate SLAPP lawsuits 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article217458405.html 
 
WESA: Neighbors Of Rural Tear-Gas Manufacturing Plant Resent Explosions, But Embrace Jobs 
http://www.wesa.fm/post/neighbors-rural-tear-gas-manufacturing-plant-resent-explosions-embrace-
jobs#stream/0  
 
Observer-Reporter: Immediate lockdown of state prisons announced after multiple staff hospitalizations 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/immediate-lockdown-of-state-prisons-announced-
after-multiple-staff-hospitalizations/article_a9a34b94-ab8d-11e8-8afc-679d7ecc090b.html 
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